
  

   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 

 

If your son/ward has any spare time over the Christmas break please would you ask him to take a look at his D of E 

account. 

 

It would be good to see some year 10 students inputting information for their sections to make a start on their 

award. We would appreciate the year 11 students tying up any loose ends and inputting their assessor reports to 

finally complete their Bronze award. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

T P Gilmour 

DofE Bronze Leader 

tpg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


